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L. THE CLERGY, RELIGIOUS AND LAY FAITHFUL OF THE
ARCHDIOCESE OF LIPA

RE : LIST OF SAGALAS DURING THE PROCESSION OF THE
BLESSED VIRGIN MARY ON MAY FESTIVITIES / TAPUSAN

Greetings of Peace!

As we approach the celebration of the May Festivities/Tapusan, a
time when we express our profound devotion to the Blessed Virgin Mary
through vibrant processions and heartfelt prayers. I forward you the List
of Sagalas during the Procession of the Blessed Virgin Mary on May
Festivities, as endorsed by the Ministry on Prayer and Popular Spirituality.
Attached herewith is the list.

The Sagalas, or young ladies chosen to represent various titles of
the Blessed Virgin Mary during processions, play a significant role in
embodying the virtues and graces associated with our Heavenly Mother.
May this sacred tradition enrich our spiritual experience during the May
Festivities /Tapusan.

[ urge all parishes and religious communities within the Archdiocese
of Lipa to select Sagalas to represent these titles during the May
Festivities /Tapusan Procession.

May the presence of the Sagalas inspire us to deepen our devotion

to Mary, our Mother and Queen, and may her maternal intercession guide
us always closer to her Son, Jesus Christ.

Sincerely yours in the Lord.

ArchbishHos
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Rev. Fr. Jayson T. SIAPCO
Vice-Chancellor




